PRESS RELEASE

Kilham Wednesday Night Bikers
The Stephen Cowton Memorial Motorcycle Run
STOP PRESS STOP PRESS STOP PRESS STOP PRESS STOP PRESS
A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE.
We would like to thank everyone who supported our 16th Annual Easter Egg run around 100 bikers turned up at the The Bay Horse in Kilham
We would also like to thank all businesses and bikers in and around the area for their continued support as it is greatly appreciated.  Also thanks should be given to Scarborough Indoor Karting and Harpers Fish & Chip Restaurant, Staxton who provided great evenings leading up to our Easter Egg run which raised around £1000, Trish & Mark at the Bay Horse, Kilham for providing bacon butties in the morning of the Easter Egg Run and a fantastic buffet in the evening.
To date we have raised £3400 and a cheque will be presented to them shortly as monies are still to be collected which is a great achievement in these difficult times.  

Everyone at May Lodge who provide respite care for children with varying disabilities and illnesses were overwhelmed on how many bikes and people had turned up and we were just glad we could help them in some way.
So once again THANK YOU to everyone your support is greatly appreciated.
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